
BOARD OF GOVERNORS 
O F T H E 

FEDERAL RESERVE SYSTEM 
W A S H I N G T O N 

R-779 

A D D R E S S O F F I C I A L C O R R E S P O N D E N C E 
T O T H E B O A R D 

January 31* 19^1 

Dear Sir: 

On January 10, we forwarded five 
copies of the report "Defense Contracts Awarded by 
War and Navy Departments between June 1 and November 
30, 19^0, Listed by Federal Reserve District" to the 
field representative at your head office and two 
copies to each of your branches, if any. 

We are today forwarding the same number of 
copies of a Supplementary List showing the Major Defense 
Contracts Awarded during the Month of December 19L.0, 

We have on hand a few copies of both these 
reports and if you wish additional copies we will be 
glad to forward you a limited number if you will advise 
us as to the number you desire. 

Very truly yours, 

Ernest G. Draper 

TO THE PRESIDENTS OF ALL FEDERAL RESERVE BANKS 

(Copy to field representatives) 
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